
 

PAWAR PUBLIC SCHOOL, Hadapsar, Pune  

Notice for Parents 

Pre-Primary (Sr. KG going to Std. I )   

Ref:  Sch/Academics/75/2016-17                                                                                              6
th

  April, 2017 

Dear Parents, 

“The aim of education is the knowledge not of facts but of values” - William Ralph 
As this academic year 2016-2017 comes to an end we would like to share that this has been an exciting term 
academically with many co-curricular activities happening simultaneously. To better state that – “What a Great Year!” We 
have also had a lot of fun and exciting activities. We have already started to develop the skills needed for the next grade.  
 

Over the summer vacation we would request you to encourage your child to read and practice writing, to review the sight 
words thus helping to keep the child’s overall skills sharp. 
 

Wishing you a happy summer vacation i.e. fun filled, productive and fulfilling. 
 

KINDLY NOTE THE FOLLOWING: 

Last Working day for Sr. KG: Wednesday, 12
th

 April, 2017 
 

 Report day:  Saturday, 22
nd

 April, 2017 

                      Timings: 8:30 am to 11:30 am  

We suggest that you use Car Pools to come to school on the Open Day. Report cards not collected on the 
PTM day, should be collected from the admin office on or before 6

th
 May, 2017, failing which Rs. 100/- will 

be charged.  
 

 Payment of school fees:  22
nd

 April, 2017 to 20
th

 May, 2017. Late fees are applicable on or after 20
th

 May, 2017.             
                                           Fee structure is displayed on the website and in the Accounts Office. Fees once paid are 

non-refundable. 
 

 Withdrawal of Admission: Admission Withdrawal application forms should be submitted to the Admin office on or 
before 20

th
 May, 2017, failing which the first quarter fees has to be submitted along with the application for withdrawal. 

                                         

 School Reopens on:         Monday, 12
th

 June, 2017 (Std. I - IX)  
                                            Timings for Std. I to Std. X: 7:50 am to 2:40 pm daily (Monday to Friday)  

 Orientation Programme will be held on Saturday, 10
th

 June, 2017 in their respective classrooms at 8:30 am. 

  

 Books:  All the books including XSEED (Std. I – V) books will be available at the same counters, arranged by M/s 
Shree Venkatesh Sales Corporation.      
 

 Uniforms: Will be supplied by Vijay Dresses (Hadapsar) as per the schedule given below 
 

 School Shoes: Will be supplied by Empire Footwear (Camp) as per the schedule given below 
  

 Books, Uniforms and Shoes’ vendors will be available in the school on the following dates:  

 Saturday 22
nd

 April to 29
th
 April 2017 

 Monday 5
th
 June to 10

th
 June 2017 

                         Timings: 9:00 am to 1:00 pm 
 

 Submit only the note books covered and labeled to the class teacher on Saturday, 10
th

 June, 2017.  Books may be 
covered with double sheet of Newspaper and decorated. Kindly Reuse, Recycle, Conserve paper. 

 

 Please revise the portion covered in the last academic year during the vacation. 

 Kindly keep in mind it is a transitional stage for these children. It is our duty to prepare them mentally and physically 
for a day long school (From 7:50 am to 2:40 pm). 

 Children will come to school at 7:50 am and there will be two breaks for them: a short break for snacks and a long 
break for lunch. Give them substantial healthy food. Please train them in the vacation for this routine. For instance, 
you can train your children for early morning toilet habits, no afternoon naps, etc. so that they get adjusted quickly in 
the coming academic year. 

 

 Bus details: Available at the school premises on the same days as the uniforms. 
 

 The Library will remain open for reading during the vacations, from 2
nd

 May, 2017 to 31
st

 May, 2017 from 9:00 
am to 1:00 pm except on Public Holidays and Sundays. Two books each can be issued by the students for a week. 
Kindly bring your child’s ID card during the library visit. 
 

 Parents are requested to update their residential address and contact number, only in case of change, before 15
th
 

May, 2017. Any request received later, the application should be submitted along with ` 50 for ID card. 
 

                                                                                                                                        
 

Coordinator             Principal 


